
Community News Announcement 

Dear Residents, 

We are excited to announce that we are looking for contributions for our upcoming community 

newsletter! This is a great opportunity for you to share your news, events, and stories with fellow 

community members. 

If you have an announcement, event, or news to share, please submit your contribution by [insert 

date]. Contributions can include: 

• Local events 

• Community achievements 

• Service announcements 

• Spotlight stories on residents or organizations 

Please send your submissions to [insert email address]. We look forward to hearing from you 

and showcasing the wonderful happenings in our community! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position/Role] 

[Community Name] 


